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The Embassy of the Sultanate of Oman presents its compliments to the
Embassy of Georgia in Ankara, and has the honor to inform the following;

The Sultanate of Oman is intending to hold the Third Oman Science
Festival and its accompanying symposium during the period (10-15) October
2022, at the Oman Convention and Exhibition Center.

The said festival aims to enhance the knowledge and scientific aspect
of science specialists and researchers in the Sultanate of Oman, and attracts
speakers from most prestigious scientific and academic institutions around the
world in order to add a high scientific values to the festival's activities.

The mentioned festival will address several topics, including; climate
change, cyber security food security and astronomy. In this regard, a brochure
on the first and second editions of the aforesaid festival, which were held in
2017 and 2019, respectively, will be sent later.

Accordingly, it would be appreciated if the concerned intuitions in
Georgia wishing to participate in the Third Oman Science Festival, could
communicate by the following e-mail;

osf@moe.om

Kindly note that the participation is restricted to civil and scientific
research and academic bodies.

The good offices of the esteemed Embassy are kindly requested to
transmit the above mentioned topic to the relevant Georgian authority and
confirm in due time.

The Embassy of the Sultanate of Oman avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Embassy of Georgia the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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